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A "THANK YOU" FOR HELP ON CAREER CONFERENCE 

The editor of ye Faculty Bulletin takes this means and opportunity of saying a 
heartfelt "thanks" to all members of faculty and staff who helped so efficiently with 
the third annual Citizenship and Career Conference last Friday. 

We had around 1, 300 high school seniors on campus most of the day and from reports, 
they enjoyed the visit very much. Chances are good we'll have a large number of 
them back next fall as regular students. 

The University is especially grateful to the likes of Leslie Evans, Lib Youngblood, 
Logan Ware, Juanita Owens, Ike Harrison, Harold Brunkhorst, James B. Head, 
Allen Orgain, and all those who conducted or took part in the afternoon sessions. 
Well done! 

**** **** **** 

FACULTY LUNCHEONS START WEDNESDAY 

The spring series of faculty luncheons in Weatherly Hall gets under way next Wed­
nesday, Feb. 8. These informal get-togethers (there's no program,you know) are a 
lot of fun and it's hoped that everybody who possibly can will take part. 

The series will run 16 straight Wednesdays. Single meals are 85 but those who wish 
may pay for all in advance and save $1. 60. "Season tickets" are only $12. Others 
can make "permanent" reservations but pay each week. Still others, who can attend 
only now and then, will be welcome provided they call in by Monday afternoon for 
a reservation. 

So Mrs. George Fowler can get an idea of how many to prepare for next week, will 
you kindly give her a ring at Ext. 378? Thanks. 

**** **** **** 

GLENN ROUTT RETURNS 

A we come home to Glenn Routt of Brite who returned Sunday from his work in New 
York. He reports things going smoothly toward that Ph.D. which probably will be 
corning along about June. 

Incidentally, Glenn is writing on the historian Arnold Toynbee and had the real 
pleasure of several conversations with that distinguished scholar recently. He re­
ports that the authority on "Civilizations" is both gracious and stimulating. 

We were about to ask Glenn about the rise of a new civilization - - the Empire of 
Texas -- but thought better of it. There are those who claim it isn't civilized, much 
less a civilization. Wanta argue? 

**** **** **** 
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NOTES ON NOTABLES 

LEON LICHTENWALTER, new Army ROTC lieutenant, is a handsome young man 
with real military background. Was born at Fort Hauchuca, Arizona , of an army 
family, graduated from Kemper Military School and West Point (BS 1952) and has 
just returned from three years in Germany. He's married, gals (sigh) and his 
wife's name is Winifred. 

RALPH GUENTHER has two compositions off the presses in the last 10 days. They ,_..,,. 
are "Bow Down Thine Ear, 11 an anthem for church and professional choirs, and 
"Rustic Scherzo" which is a clarinet quartet. 

IRENE HUBER speaks Feb . 7 to the fourth graders at E. M. Daggett and on Feb. 17 
to the "Retired Teachers' Association" in Dallas. What's this? Didn ' t know old 
teachers retired - - thought they just faded. 

JAMES STERRITT of Art has an entry in the Boston Printmakers Eighth Annual 
Exhibition, Boston, Mass. 

Pres i dent SADLER has named a committee of • A. L. PORTERFIELD, H. R. 
MUNDHENKE and ESTUS POLK to work with the Leo Potishman Foundation on 
publications originating from the university. 

D. RAY LINDLEY, in his own words, "gave birth to a granddaughter last week." 
The parents are Mr. and Mrs. Gene Lindley but naturally grandpa is taking most 
of th e credit. 

BEAR and MARTHA WOLF are still in New Orleans . No official word as yet on 
Martha's hospital tests . 

**** **** **** 
SPRING TV SERIES 

\..--"" 

The campus-wide Radio and TV Committee, headed by E. L . Pross, has mapped out 
a complete schedule of programs for Spring. The shows, called 11 TCU Telerama, " 
show Sundays at 1 o'clock over Channel 11. 

Under the direction of James Costy, the programs have been very good . Joseph 
Morgan has come up with several shows on science and Moffitt Cecil is working on 
two or three from English. If you haven't seen one of the programs, why not tune 
in next Sunday? 

***** ***** **** 
BARRIS CATALOG OUT 

The 1956 edition of Harris College catalog is now off the presses. The cover design, 
by Leonard Logan, is a honey. A slip-up by the printers changed the usual Harris 
color from red to gray but it was too late to be corrected this year. 

Coming up: Summer School, AddRan. 

**** **** **** 



CHA PEL ANNOUNCEMENT 

Reverend Dean Harrison, minister of the Rosemont 

Christian Church in D alias, Texas, wi 1 be the first chapel 

speaker of the spring semester. Mr. Harrison's subject wi 1 

be "God and I. " 

The Chapel Choir under the direction of Dr. Gentry 

Shelton will sing "Fear Not, I am With Thee." Lonnie 

Schreiber will be at the organ. Dean Elmer Henson will 

preside. 


